From: sheila brown

To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Regarding UE-160918 and UG-160919
Date: Monday, January 8, 2018 6:13:19 PM

Dear Commissioners,

I am very interested in the future policy decisions to be made by the private for profit Puget Sound Energy
Corporation.

I am very aware of the great desire of millions of people to insist that the Utility companies desist from extracting
fossil fuel as the energy source and transition in the VERY NEAR FUTURE to renewable sources such as wind,
solar and hydro.

| am a rate payer with PSE.I have been voluntarily paying into the Green power plan for ten years, five dollars a
month - that would be about $600.00 by now. | have installed my own solar system in my meadow. Therefore |
refuse to pay for carbon sourced energy after 2025. It is unacceptable to ask citizens and honest customers to pay for
the demise of the environment. Close down all four Colstrip boilers entirely and commit to 100% renewable energy
by 2025. Seattle City Lights is doing it. So should PSE.

And furthermore, PSE should not send false messages in their monthly mail - filled with photos of solar and wind
totally misleading information.

Sincerely, sheila and brian brown
206- 463-0811
19834 vashon hwy. SW, vashon, Wa. 98070
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